CITY OF DETROIT

Notice of Public Outreach

You are invited to give input on the following proposal.

PROPOSAL

Substantial Amendment #2 to the Community

Development Block Grant-Disaster Recovery Action Plan
United States Department of Housing and Urban Development

MEETING INFORMATION

Monday, December 2"? at 5:00pm at the Citywide DON Cast
Monday, December 9 at 5:00pm at the Citywide DON Cast

Join via Zoom: https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us /3631409738

Join via Phone: Dial 301-715-8592 and enter Meeting ID 363-140-9738

PROPOSAL SUMMARY

The United States Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) awarded the City of Detroit an

additional $95 million under the Disaster Recovery Program (CDBG-DR). This award is specifically for

aiding Detroit in long-term recovery from the June 2021 presidentially declared disaster, and mitigating the

risk and impact of future disasters. During this meeting, Housing and Revitalization Department (HRD) will

provide an overview of Disaster Recovery Action Plan allocations and program updates.

e Private Sewer Repair Program is increasing the number of neighborhoods that qualify for assistance.

e Establishes project details for the Infrastructure Mitigation Project

o Details the Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) Application eligibility requirements for Public Facilities
Improvement and Affordable Rental Housing Program.

FOR MORE INFORMATION

Draft amendment can be viewed here: Website: tinyurl.com/3wecxbn8

Comments and questions regarding the substantial amendment may be submitted via
email disasterrecovery@detroitmi.gov

With advance notice of seven calendar days, the City of Detroit will provide interpreter services at
public meetings, including language translation and reasonable ADA accommodations. Please
contact the Civil Rights, Inclusion and Opportunity Department at (313) 224-4950, through the

ablgpl TTY number 711, or email crio@detroitmi.gov to schedule these services.
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